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From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: Please pass the Proposed Standards for Indigent Defense!
Date: Wednesday, September 25, 2024 11:45:39 AM

 
 

From: Matheus Cruz <matheuscccarvalho@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2024 11:18 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Please pass the Proposed Standards for Indigent Defense!
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email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
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To whom it may concern,
 
As a King County and Seattle District 3 resident, I’d like to express my full support to the Proposed
Standards for Indigent Defense. I urge the Court to pass this measure to enable Public Defenders to
provide effective defense to all their clients.
 
Sincerely,
Matheus Cruz
Seattle, WA - 98122
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